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5th October 2023 
 
Dear Families,  

 
Christmas Toy Appeal   

 

As in previous years, the Salvation Army have kindly offered to help families in need this 
Christmas.  
 

They will be concentrating on toys and aim to 
provide 3 items for each child plus a selection 
pack and copy of their Children’s Christmas 
comic. They try and tailor the presents, so it 
would be helpful to know about the children’s 
special interests or disabilities/allergies if they 
have any, dinosaurs, cars etc. or requires toys 
with no sound effects/tactile etc. They also 
need to know the age and gender of the 
children.   
 

If you would like Mrs Webber to make a referral for your family, please pop into the office 
and complete a short form by 1st December. The Salvation Army do ask for your name and 
family postcode which will be treated in the strictest of confidence.  
  

The Salvation Army  are also working closely with the THAT foodbank and HITS. If you 
would like support with a food parcel please also let Mrs Webber know.   

  
Regards,  

Mr O’Sullivan  

Head Teacher  

 


